Shade Tree Commission Special Meeting Minutes

August 8, 2017

Attendees: Karl Farwig, Tom Mills, Jerry Williamson, Randy Greeno, Jeremy Kalb

Meeting was called to order by Chairperson Tom Mills at 4 pm.

Purpose of meeting was to review the proposed trees that were recommended by the City contract architect.

The recommended trees are:

Queen Elizabeth Maple

Commoration Maple

Skycole (Skyline) Thornless Honeylocust

Accolade Elm

Emerald Vase Elm

It was decided that the 3 recommended Accolade Elm at Hardin and Main would stay in the plan to coordinate with Marathon's plantings.

It was decided StreetKeeper Honeylocust would replace the Skyline Honeylocust. Latin name Gleditsia triacanthos Inermis 'Draves'

The non-Hardin Street Accolade Elms will be replaced by the Ulmus 'Patriot' Elm.

The replacement trees allowed us to stay with height regulations.

It was also recommended the same trees be put in the same block making the same 4 trees planted at each block.

The meeting ended with no further business.

Next meeting is September 19, 2017.